
 
 
 

Dr. L.B.Singhal 

(Ph.D., MBA, LLB, B.Sc.) 

Secretary General, AEPC 

 18.03.2021 

 Sub.: DGFT notifies Last date for filing old ROSL applications relating to shipping bills 
with LEO date before 01.10.2017 as 31.12.2021 

Dear Members, 

 1.    DGFT vide its Public Notice No. 25/2015-20 dated 13.10.2020 had notified the procedure for 
application and issuance of Scrips under Rebate of State Levies (RoSL) Scheme . In this PN it was 
mentioned that in the online module for filing claims under RoSL, applications containing shipping 
bills with Let Export Order (LEO) date between 1.10.2017 and 06.03.2019 are required to be 
submitted separately. Similarly, separate application containing shipping bills with LEO date before 
01.10.2017 needs to be submitted 

2.      Last date for submitting applications containing shipping bills with LEO date from 01.10.2017 
to 06.03.2019 was notified as 30.06.2021.  However, the last date for filing applications containing 
shipping bills with LEO date before 01.10.2017 was not notified and exporters were not able to 
apply for RoSL for these shipping bills 

3.    AEPC had taken up this issue with DGFT.  On our request, now, DGFT vide its Public Notice 
No. 43/2015-2020 dated 17th March, 2021 (Copy enclosed) has notified the last date for filing 
applications in respect of  shipping bills with LEO date before 01.10.2017 as 31.12.2021.  

4.    Exporters are requested to take note of both the Public Notices and take necessary action 
accordingly. 

5.    This is for your information please. 

  

With best wishes, 



 

Yours sincerely,  

  

Dr. L. B. Singhal, 

Secretary General, 

AEPC 

  

Encl: as above  
 


